
 

Westacre Infant School  

Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk                                                                                                  

Year 2 Residential Trip to Kingswood Reminders 

Dear Parents,  
 
The following information is for you to consider before the Residential Trip on Friday 5th 
July. 
 

• The children need to arrive at school at the normal time on Friday and we will travel 
to Kingswood at 1:30 pm after their lunch. (Take your luggage directly to your 
classrooms) 
 

• The children do not need to wear their uniforms on Friday.  
 

• The children will need to pack all of the items in the recently provided kit in a 
suitable bag. 

 
• The children may take a book and a teddy/blanket with them to help them settle 

down after the evening activities (Do not send electronic devices) 
 

• The children will need to be collected directly from the Centre at the following 
address from 1:00 p.m. Barn Lane, Near Albrighton, Wolverhampton, WV7 3AW 

 
• The children will have the opportunity to attend a tuck shop to purchase a treat and 

a souvenir. Between £5 and £10 will be more than enough.  
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr A Edmunds 

Mr A Edmunds  
Headteacher 
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